Branch Update — Fall 2022

Welcome back! Your Executive has planned a full slate of five luncheons for the 2022-2023 school year. Hopefully we will be able to enjoy our gatherings without further delays, shutdowns or interruptions.

Please know that you have been missed and we hope to see you back as your comfort level allows. The two spring luncheons that we managed to have were much appreciated by all who attended. The air was filled with the happy sounds of greeting and catching up.

The Provincial Executive has dropped the requirement to check vaccination records at the door. We ask that you have a mask handy and feel free to use it as you feel necessary for your own comfort or as a courtesy to vulnerable friends.

The rising cost of food over the last three years has forced our caterers to raise their prices. As a result we have raised the cost of our luncheons to \$25. Our margins are very small. The branch cannot afford to subsidize unused meals. Please honour the cancellation date that your caller will give you. These will vary according to the venue. Some are as much as two weeks in advance.

Payment for missed meals can be sent by cheque to Lucy Humeniuk or Treasurer Catherine Phillips

OR can be paid by e-transfer to

rwtosarnialambton4588@gmail.com

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.